CONSULATE GENERAL OF ISRAEL TORONTO

180 BLOOR ST. WEST, SUITE 700 TORONTO, ONTARIO M5S 2V6 Telephone: (416) 640-8500 Fax: (416) 640-8555 E-mail: toronto@israel.org



הקונסוליה הכללית של ישראל טורונטו

July 10th 2006

Dear Robert Metzinger,

I would like to thank you for the recent Full Home Assessment and Data Logging that you had completed on my residence. Without hesitation I would recommend you to anyone who is interested in a full assessment to uncover any possible health concerns in their home.

The services you offered me are unique to anything else offered. The range of technical equipment that is adaptable to my residence impressed me. You discussed my needs with me, and offered the solutions tailored to provide the optimum fit for my needs.

In conducting your analysis of my residence, you used a variety of sophisticated equipment. You used standards that are internationally researched and accepted to provide me with important and vital information about the safety of my home. You then provided me a comprehensive report with clear and scrutinized solutions offered.

The service you provided will allow me to take preventative steps to ensure my health for the future.

Thank you,

Ya'acov Brosh Consulate General of Israel, Toronto